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FLIGHT LINE 
DECEMBER 2023 

 

Regular Meeting 
Tuesday, December 19, 2023, 6:00PM 

Mountain Mike’s Pizza, Oroville 
 

GENERAL NEWS 
 

The December club meeting will be at Mountain Mike’s Pizza in Oroville, Tuesday, December 19 at 
6PM. Mountain Mike’s Pizza is located at 1901 Oro Dam Boulevard. 
 

November Meeting: Five (5) Members 
Five members attended the December meeting at Mountain Mike’s Pizza. The meeting got off to an 
interesting start; apparently, another party had reserved the back room. The five OAC members 
vacated the room and found seating near the front door. The meeting started and a few topics discussed 
which are noted under Club Stuff. However, one notable item, Dane attended the final Aviation History 
class of the semester offered by OLLI (Osher Lifelong Learning Institute). This class covered the 
development, construction, problems and beginning operations of the Boeing B-29. Did you know, the 
B-29 program cost more that the Manhattan Project! A spring session of Aviation History is planned 
and will finish the B-29 story. If interested, check the following web site olli.csuchico.edu. 
 

December Meeting. 
At the October meeting, the club officers and attending members voted to expend club funds to 
purchase door prizes from local vendors. 
 

Elections 
A Board Position is open. This Board Member currently occupied by Paul Schuller. Current OAC 
members can be nominated for President, Vice President, or club officer positions. Club officers keep 
the club running. If interested in becoming a club officer, attend the December meetings. 
 

Dues 
Reminder, dues can be 
paid on the OAC website 
(oroaircorps.com), by 
mail or at the meeting. 
Dues are $60/yr. 
 

PHOTOS 
December flying at the 
field. Photo submitted by 
Dane. 
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CLUB STUFF 
November Meeting Recap 
Five members attended the meeting. Current membership estimated at 50+. 
 

November Old Business: 
 Read and approved. 

November Treasury Report: 
 No report. 

November New Business: 
 Shade tarps removed and stored. 
 Site vandalized, the charging system suffered damage. Paul made repairs and improvements. 

Thanks Paul! 
 Jeff and Paul secured the shade fabric on the permanent shade. Thanks Jeff and Paul! 
 Gift cards were suggested as door prizes for the December meeting. 
 No nominations for Board Officers or positions were presented at the meeting. 

 

November Show and Tell: 
 No show and tell. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Regular Meeting, Tuesday, December 19, 2023, 6PM Mountain Mike’s Pizza, Oroville CA 

CLUB OFFICERS 
 President: Ed Orput 530-520-6009 

Vice Pres. Open  
Past Pres.   
Secretary Eric Dugger 530-762-8771 
Treasurer Larry Sheppard 530-570-6397 
Safety Officer Bob Orput 519-0303 
Field Marshall Bill Aston  
Board Member  Dane Andes  530-518-1516 
Board Member Paul Schuller 530-720-6076 
Board Member Frank Womack 530-332-9414 
Newsletter Eric Dugger 530-762-8771  ehorn1958@gmail.com 

Eds. Note. Not responsible for omissions, errors or typos. 
 

Back Page 
Members using the Field in December! 

 


